
This bill is to fund enforcement of laws on the Willamette river.  Singling out Wake Boats to bear the cost of enforcement of all laws 
is discriminatory.  I live on the river and can attest that all forms of water craft regularly break the law.  I'm nor opposed to having 
sufficient law enforcement available however, singling out a specific type of watercraft to bear the financial burden is not right and 
clearly shows a bias against wake boats from the proposers of this law.


